
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 25, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 25 OF SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? COUNTING 

TODAY THERE ARE NOW JUST 7 DAYS IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER FOR LETTER 

MONTH.  

SOME DAYS AS I READ THE LETTERS THAT HAVE COME IN THERE SEEMS TO BE A 

COMMON THEME. YESTERDAY, A LOT OF THE LETTER WRITERS REFERRED TO OUR 

MUSIC. I THOUGHT YOU MIGHT ENJOY HEARING SOME OF THEIR ‘MUSIC COMMENTS’. 

[MARILYN – JUNCTION CITY WI] DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU WRVM FOR CHRISTIAN RADIO. 

I LISTEN 24/7. IT IS MY LIFE! THE REASON I STARTED LISTENING TO WRVM WAS THE 

MUSIC. I ALSO LIKE THE PREACHERS. PRAISE THE LORD FOR PREACHING THE WORD. 

KEEP ON KEEPING ON. 

[ELIZABETH – OCONOMOWOC] (“PROBABLY THE ONLY CITY WITH AN “O” BEFORE EVERY 

LETTER!) DEAR WRVM. SPRING HAS SPRUNG. THE MUSIC SEEMS SWEETER AS THE BIRDS 

CHIRP ALONG. YOUR MUSIC IS A BIG REASON I LOVE YOUR STATION SO MUCH. I CAN 

HEAR MOST OF THE PREACHERS & TEACHERS ELSEWHERE BUT NOT YOUR COMFORTING, 

UPLIFTING, SCRIPTURE-LOADED, SPIRIT-FILLED, MOOD ELEVATING, GOD HONORING 

MUSIC. THANK YOU!  

[SHARON – SHAWANO] DEAR WRVM. I’M FINALLY GETTING AROUND TO WRITING MY 

MARCH LETTER. I’M VERY THANKFUL FOR YOUR RADIO STATION AS IT BRINGS ME MUCH 

COMFORT. I’M GOING TO MISS PAUL HEIL WHEN THEY TAKE HIM OFF. I SOMETIMES 

THINK YOU PLAY TOO MUCH MUSIC BUT PRAISE GOD IT’S GOOD MUSIC. THANKS FOR 

ALL YOU DO. 

[MARTHA – WAUPACA] DEAR WRVM FRIENDS. THANK YOU FOR BLESSING ME WITH 

GOOD GOSPEL MUSIC AND GOOD BIBLE MESSAGES. 

[DAWN – GILLETT] GREETINGS TO WRVM. THANK YOU FOR CONTINUING TO BE THE 

LIGHT IN THIS EVER INCREASING DARKENED WORLD. LOVE GOSPEL GREATS, GAITHERS 

AND NATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHOIR. LIKE TO SEE MORE TIMES TO HAVE CALL-IN 

FAVORITES FOR LISTENERS. 

EVERYONE HAS AN OPINION ABOUT MUSIC. WHAT’S YOURS? 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


